
 
 

 
 

DEPARTMENT OF LAW 

NOTICE 
 

 
 

The Students of Pre Ph. D. Course Work are hereby 

informed that Diwali Vacation is commencing   from 

26th October, 2024 to 10th November, 2024. During this 

period there will be No Lectures. 
 

 

 

 

 

 
Mumbai, 

23rd October, 2024. 

Sd/- 
Dr. Swati D Rautela 

Head, Department of Law 


